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Metro’s Brenda Diederichs to Brief CAC on Labor Issues
By RICH MORALLO
(Oct. 25, 2005) Brenda Diederichs, Metro’s Labor and Employee
Relations chief, will brief the Citizens Advisory Council (CAC) on the
agency’s labor issues at a meeting on Wednesday, Oct. 26.

Scheduled at 6:30 p.m. in the Gateway Plaza Room, 3rd floor, Metro
Headquarters, the meeting is open to the public.

Diederichs will give an overview of the current status of the agency's
bargaining agreements with the UTU, ATU, TCU, AFSCME and
Teamsters Local 911.

Appointed by the Board of Directors, CAC members offer Metro a
broad spectrum of interests from all geographic areas of the county.
The CAC collects comments from the public and forwards them, along
with its recommendations on various transit issues, to the Board for
review.

The Board can also assign issues to the CAC for review, comment and
recommendations.
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